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Turning, Burning and Dyeing

Bottom closeup

Andy Osborne Turned, Burned and Dyed these interesting pieces

2010 MSSW Officers $oo°P So, Next Meeting
President - Hank Cahill (781) 878-0234 S % Tuesday, May 25,2010, 7:00 P.M.
Vice President - Richard Friberg (508) 378-2436 (g’ At Hank Cahill’s Dust Bow!
Treasurer - Wally Kemp (781) 826-6254 | . 3
Secretary - Mal Partridge (781) 843-3883 p Refreshments by: Charlie Rosen
Librarian - Ron Robertson (781-545-8295) Member Challenge: Balanced Bowls
Demonstration: Bob Sutter
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Meeting Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm at Hank
Cahill’s Dust Bowl

President’s Report and General Business

Vice President Richard Friberg opened the meeting as
Hank was in the hospital.

Hank received a message from AAW requesting two
Team Leaders from MSSW for the AAW symposium
at Hartford, CT.

1. Volunteer Coordinator

2. Instant Gallery - EOG Auction

Bob Allen reviewed AAW Symposium Thursday set up
information.

Wally reported $892 in treasury.

Sorby will have a demo at Burns, Rt. 81,at 1 & 5 pm
on May 21st.

Nigel has 10 people signed up for Bowl Gouge Clinic
May 8th with AM & PM sessions.

The 25th AAW Symposium will be held in 2011 at St,
Paul, MN. Chapters are requested to submit a turning
that fits in an 8” cube for a wall display. There are over
325 AAW Chapters! Check AAW web site for details.

MSSW Members are to submit drawings/sketches of
suggested turning for voting on at next meeting.

Ron reviewed library procedures for new members.
Three new DVD’s were added to library. Check web
site for details.

Wally reported on the James Library, Norwell Center,
monthly Art Shows. On the first week of December
they will have a Trunk Sale, $85 per table. See Wally
for details. They usually have 15-16 artists. MSSW has
selected March 2001 for an Art Show.

Sid reported that Dave is doing well and is working in

his shop. He has received good reports from his Doctor.

John Destrampe reported that nine members have
signed up for the Cohasset show. It was agreed that we
would not get a credit card machine for use at shows.

Don reported that Powermatic and Jet are having a tool
sale in May. He also proposed a Chain Saw Day for
some logs in Hanson

Welcome New Members

Tim Ayers from Kingston
Larry Clay from Randolph
Dave Werrett from Hull
Jim Walsh from Dedham

Hand’s On at Hank’s
Saturday May 22, 10 am

Member Challenge

Balanced Bowls
Reference article in American Woodturner,
April 2010, page 33.

AMERICAN

WOODITURNER

Turning Coves on Spindles

Wood Dust and
the Woodturner e
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Craft a Cryptex

Balanced
- Bowls




Jim Denker’s
Spalted Birch
weed pot

Ben’s Grandaughters profile, Maple and Black Walnut bowl, Ken’s fence posts for exhibit and Ebonized
and Cherry burl weed pot Oak piece with with bark and leather trim



Show & Tell April2010

Jeff’s
toothpick
, holder and
Wally’s four Cherry bowl
bowls - note

really thick
one!

Nigel’s Sugar
Maple vase and
interesting
segmented rings

piece

Bill George’s Beech bowl

Frank Destrampe’s bowls Bob Trucchi’s Berkley Maple bowl



